
P R E S I D E N T ' S M E S S A G E by Michael R. Clark, CGCS 
My first meeting as president of our Association was exciting on one 

hand but disappointing on another. Meeting superintendents from other 
parts of our State and talking with them about our common interests is 
always enlightening. The two day meeting went very well and was received 
by those who attended equally as well. 

Attendance was the disappointing factor of the May meeting. We have 
280 members yet we had barely 10% of them in attendance. Many hours of 
work went into the May meeting. Although both the educational meeting 
and golf tournament were successful, I feel as though we failed the 
membership in that they did not view the meeting as valuable enough to 
attend. 

I would hope that members will tell me and other board members what 
they felt the May program did not offer. In doi 'de 
more pertinent subjects to the interests of our 
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